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Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

To Whom it may concern,
        I am highly concerned about the ill effects and use of adware and spyware that is installed on my
computer without my knowledge or permission. In my opinion this is a violation of my privacy and
computer resources which are consumed by these programs. I have first hand experience with the
damage adware cause when trying to remove them from you machine.
     As a victim of adware programs, I would welcome any regulation and legislation to restrict or prevent
the installation of these programs on a computer without disclosure and permission from the machine
owner.
 
Your Help in this matter is greatly appreciated

Rick Borgardts


